
Project Update: April 2016 

We have two exciting announcements! 

1) Today, we were featured in the news by National Geographic. You can read the story
here: http://news.nationalgeographic.com/2016/04/160407-frog-rescue-chytrid-fungus-
honduras-cusuco-jonathan-kolby/ 

2) We just released a new video and launched a crowdfunding campaign to help support the
final stage of construction of our frog rescue facility.  You can view it 
here: https://www.indiegogo.com/projects/save-frogs-from-extinction/x/13699548#/story 

Thank you in advance if you're able to help support our work! We've already invested several 
years into the foundation of this wildlife rescue project and now we're so close to becoming 
fully operational!  With your donations, we'll be able to remain on schedule and open next 
summer. 
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